Snow Days 
· When New Castle Community Schools are open, the New Castle Area Career Programs is open and all students are expected to be in class.  If a student cannot make it to class due to snow, a parent or guardian (not the student) must call the New Castle Area Career Programs to let us know.  The day will be counted as a snow day, not an absence, if the student’s sending school is closed as long as a parent has called.  If the sending school is open and the student is not in class due to snow, then it will count as an absence.

· If New Castle Community Schools are closed on Monday or Wednesday, we will not have class that day.
· Always call your employer to find out if you are to go to work or not due to snow even if school is closed.  Most likely, the business will be open and may need you.

